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To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of Jason Kaiser. We
have known Jason since beginning of the build out on our Orthodontic
office, which was September 2005. In our opinion he is very qualified in
construction. At the time our office was being built Jason was working for
BuildCor, and as far as we were concerned he was BuildCor.

Jason was always there for us when we had a question any time of the day,
any day of the week. He is very likeable and he is a great leader. Jason is
also a strong team player, if there was something that needed to be done
Jason would stay late to get it done. Every time we were at the office, we
noticed that he got along with all of the subcontractors and you could tell
that they liked and respected him and his opinion. Jason was the first to
point out any problems or errors, so that we would have the opportunity to
either pass-off or reject a job. He is very detail oriented

Jason made the entire experience a positive one, and we will recommend
him to everyone we know. Jason has the perfect personality for what he
does. We are actually trying to talk him into building us a home. We have
no doubt that Jason will be successful with his new business, and we
appreciate all that he has done for us and wish him the best of luck in his
new endeavors.

Sincerely,
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